

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Go confidently in the direction of your dreams. Live the life you have imagined." — Henry David Thoreau

June 1, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

It is always with a touch of sadness that we send our eighth graders out into the world to follow their dreams; it will be no different tomorrow as we bid farewell to the class of 2017. These young men and women have reached the bar set for them by our school. They live their lives each day as people of faith and love. They will be greatly missed. Our Baccalaureate Mass will be tomorrow at 9am and graduation will be at 7pm in the church.

During our final week of school here are some dates to mark your calendar with:

June 6, 2017 End of Year Tricky Tray at 6pm. The kitchen will be open with a \$1.00 menu.

June 7, 2017 Preschool will graduate at 9am and Kindergarten will graduate at 7pm

June 8, 2017 Report cards will be sent home with all students and it will be the last day for non returning students. If you were planning on re-registering please do so before Thursday.

June 9, 2017 Our awards ceremony will be at 7:50am. There will be a 9am Mass followed by our moving up day ceremony and 12 noon dismissal and there is NO aftercare.

Next Friday we will send home supply lists as well as summer work packets for returning students.

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico, Principal